
From:                                                          

Sent:                                                         13 June 2024 07:41 

To:                                                             NI Enquiries; Gatwick Airport 

Subject:                                                     RE: TR020005 – Gatwick Airport Northern Runway 

  

Hi Project Team 

I responded to attend on Teams not speaking. However, I’d like to reinforce what I said at the 

previous meeting that the Brighton Mainline will be full by the time the Gatwick Northern Runway is 

completed and the additional Airport passengers cannot be accommodated without unacceptable 

standing, and therefore it is critical that capacity is increased, to accommodate the increased 

passengers, and prevent the train service from collapsing due to running too many trains for the 

track capacity. 

 I did not specify the detail of how to increase track capacity, but as a minimum, Gatwick Airport 

Limited as part of this project needs to fund grade separation of Windmill Bridge Junction north of 

East Croydon to enable additional fast line trains to run, and prevent minor delays caused by e.g. 

passengers taking longer than average to load their luggage, from setting off a chain reaction of 

delays that is impossible to recover from. 

 This is critical! 

  

 



 

I shall be available to answer the Inspectors questions 

  

Best Wishes 

  

Nigel 
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